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From: Charles W. Rosenthal
To: DeJong Annola
Cc: Burdick Ginny; repmikemclane@state.or.us; Rep Hoyle; JenniferWilliamson@state.or.us
Subject: Pending Gun Control Legislation
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 12:05:34 PM


Members of the Oregon State Legislature:


I strongly urge you to support and vote for the gun control legislation that is being 
considered. It is vital to place significant obstacles in the paths of those who could 
or would do harm to themselves or others.


Please do your best to protect Oregonians.


Charles W. Rosenthal
3080 SW Fairmount Blvd.
Portland, OR 97239-1439
503-245-8398
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